
October 29, 2023  

To: Chilmark Select Board  

The Harbor Advisory Committee would like to recommend to the select board to consider a traffic study 

for Menemsha in order to determine how to move forward with the number of visitors Menemsha 

encounters in the peak season and to determine if there is any way possible to restrict the tour 

buses/vans from parking in Menemsha during the peak summer months. We would recommend a traffic 

study before moving forward with plans that would change the visual character of Menemsha. Thank 

you for your consideration.  

Jeffrey Maida - Chairperson  

Chilmark Harbor Advisory Committee 


